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            Dated  : 03.02.2025 
 

 

DEAR PARENTS, 

 

 

 Greetings from Dheeran Academy! 
 

This is to inform you that 

1. A PTM is scheduled on Saturday, 05th February 2025 and the timings will be 10:30 am to 12:30 pm. 

2. Students must come in proper school uniform. ID Cards are a must for the parents and the students. 

3. Kindly adhere to the timing. 

 

Warm Regards 

 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


